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For immediate release 

 

News Release 
City announces new envelopes as part of billing improvements 

New envelopes will debut with December billing cycle after Nov. 25 due date 

ARKANSAS CITY, Kan. (November 25, 2020) — Residents of Arkansas City will notice some 
changes to their water bills and other official City of Arkansas City correspondence starting next week. 

As part of changes to the billing process, including the outsourcing of bill printing, mailed utility bills 
will arrive in a new envelope format starting with the December billing cycle after today’s bill due date. 

An attached image shows the “Water Grows Our Future” envelope format that will be used for the 
bills going forward, while the other image shows a “generic” City logo format for all other correspondence. 

Another new billing enhancement currently in development is an opt-in texting bill reminder service, 
as well as improved telephone reminders that will allow citizens to call back and pay over the phone with 
a credit or debit card through an automated system that will offer vastly improved customer security. 

The City anticipates being able to roll out these new features sometime after New Year’s Day. 

“We hope our utility customers will find these changes both helpful and convenient,” said Finance 
Director/Treasurer Jennifer Waggoner. “Please let us know if you experience any difficulties with either!” 
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